

## PTA SNACK SALE

## **SATISFY CRAVINGS & SUPPORT PS 204!**

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are excited to announce starting **Tuesday**, **September 19th**, the PTA will be hosting weekly snack sales on Tuesday and Friday during your student's lunch time. This tasty event offers a variety of treats that will not only satisfy cravings but also contribute to PTA-funded initiatives for our school. The funds raised from the snack sale will directly support PS 204.

We will be selling an assortment of snacks and here's a sneak peek at what you can expect on our snack sale days:



## FROZEN FRIDAYS



If you would like your child to have a snack at lunch, please send your child to school with cash in an envelope labeled with their full name and class number. Each snack item will cost between \$1 to \$5, with most items being \$1. We cannot accept bills over \$10. All snacks sold by the PTA will follow PS 204's approved snack guidelines.

Additionally, if you're interested in volunteering to help with the event, please don't hesitate to reach out to our PTA volunteers at **ps204pta@gmail.com**. Your contribution, no matter how big or small, is greatly appreciated.

Thank you, PS 204 PTA